
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 1:21:10 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 1:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Brian  Letman

-- Phone --

-- Company --
retired

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Dear Committee,
I was shocked to see your proposal (which has been slammed down our throats- stating the decision to get rid of
seasonal class has already been made) in my mailbox today. For a family on a modest income using a seasonal
property, your proposal as it stands, would see my 50kWh monthly consumption bill increase by 100%. 
Furthermore, you think it is okay to justify this increase by saying you will "phase" the increases in-- but no
timeline.  How about phasing it in over 20 years?  Why were we not allowed to participate in the original decision of
getting rid of seasonal classes?  Why in your infinite wisdom  do you reward someone with high consumption less
% INCREASE in their bill than someone like myself, who wants to conserve energy.  What happened
to the concept of trying to conserve energy?   Perhaps you can reexamine some
of your ideas for billing--(changing to fixed rates- etc.)  to reduce the increase to say 50%.  A doubling or 100% 
increase in my rates is ridiculous.
--  hope you will reconsider,
Brian Letman

.

-- Attachment --
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